
 
The Ripon Area Community Theatre Presents: 

2024 Summer Musical “The Wizard of Oz”

 

The Ripon Area Community Theatre (RACT) is excited to announce 
they will be holding open auditions for their summer musical production of, 
“The Wizard of Oz,” June 14th-17th at the First Congregational Church, 220 
Ransom St., in Ripon. Auditions are open to ages 8-Adult. Performances are 
August 16th-18th at the Ripon High School. 

“This is a great, classic musical,” said director Brian Reilly. “There are 
roles for kids for kids, but there are especially roles for adults, both lead parts 
and chorus roles; there are speaking parts, non-speaking parts, non-singing 

parts. This will be an opportunity for the entire family and the community at large.” 
Children’s Auditions are Fri. June 14th from 4:30-7:30 pm, and Sat. June 15th 2-5 pm. Adult Auditions 

are Sun. June 16th & Mon. June 17th 6-9 pm; with rehearsals starting the last week of June. Rehearsals will, on 
average, take place weekday evenings, with some weekends, but not all actors will need to attend every 
rehearsal to start. Primary roles include: Dorothy Gale, Aunt Em/Glinda, Uncle Henry, Mrs. Gulch/Wicked 
Witch, Scarecrow, Tinman, Lion, and many chorus roles for various ages. Auditioners should prepare up to two 
minutes of a vocal audition, choosing a song suitable to their voice and appropriate for general audiences. The 
song may be from the show or in a similar style. 

Questions about auditions, or to be part of the crew, can be sent to: 
riponareacommunitytheatre@gmail.com. The Ripon Area Community Theatre is a sponsored program of the 
Ripon Noon Kiwanis. 
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